
 

  

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Prayer Trail – Wednesday 23 October, 5:30pm to 7pm 
 
On Wednesday 23 October we are organising a prayer trail evening where you will be able to walk 
through the school and pray for various areas.  This is the first time that we are running an event 
like this, and we are hopeful that it will be an opportunity to give thanks for so many great things 
about our community.  We do also want to focus our prayers on some of the challenges that our 
young people face and realise that we need God’s help to really bring about change in these 
areas.   
 
The event will begin in the main school hall at 5:30pm and will finish no later than 7pm. 
 
If you are able to attend this event, please click on the link below and book your free tickets.  This 
will help us cater for all who attend.   
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/smrt-prayer-trail-tickets-1044221232817?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mrs Duzniak 
Assistant Headteacher (Personal Development, Community and Faith) 
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